
Newsletter January 2022

Happy New Year! We hope this newsletter finds you well and having a great start to the
New Year. We would once again like to say a huge thank you to those of you who have
been so supportive and understanding during very trying times. We are praying for a more
normal 2022 for us all. So with that in mind we have new events to tell you about and a
few updates.

Drinks Packages

A reminder to all our couples that from January 2022 the drinks packages will be provided
in-house, not by our caterer H&A. You will have the option to choose from the traditional
drinks offering or something a little bit different! 2022 couples you can expect to receive a
breakdown of our packages ahead of your detailing meeting with your designated
coordinator. In the meantime if you have any questions please email our General
Manager: rachael@bunnyhillweddings.co.uk

Bunny Hill Wedding Show

On Thursday 17th February we will be hosting our very first in house wedding show here at
Bunny Hill. Much like the previous events we have run in conjunction with Brides Up North,
our event will offer new and existing couples the opportunity to visit the venue and look round
our accommodation and grounds.  We are excited to bring you this great opportunity to
source suppliers including photographers, stylists and more for your big day, all of which are
highly recommended by our team. We will also be hosting our first ever cat walk show with
Treasured Brides Bridal Boutique & The Undercover Waiters; one you won't want to miss! 

A place for this event can be booked through the links below:

6pm Entry
7pm Entry

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bunny-hill-wedding-show-2022-6pm-entry-tickets-241306232437
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bunny-hill-wedding-show-2022-7pm-entry-tickets-225561770327


Taxis

A number of you have expressed your disappointment that we no longer offer a pre
bookable shuttle taxi service, as we did when we first opened. Can we take this opportunity
to explain why.

Firstly and most importantly, it was a fabulous idea but in practice it just did not serve it’s
purpose. Generally the majority of guests want to leave within the same 1 hour window and
therefore it was not effective, we are off the beaten track meaning journey times to local
accommodation are slightly longer. We found that the taxis were parked outside doing
nothing for most of the booked time, then there were too many people left without a taxi. It
proved to be a very expensive service and sometimes guests were left stranded at the end of
the evening. 

Previous Newsletters

To help you with your wedmin, we have added a section on our website that contains all our
previous newsletters. For ease of reference you can find them located in the footer section
of our homepage under the title 'Newsletters'

Taster Evening

Thank you to all our couples that attended our last Taster Evening back in November, it was
a fantastic night. The next Taster Evening is being held on 27th January and is now fully
booked, if you would like the opportunity to book onto the following event on the 3rd March
please email our General Manager Rachael at rachael@bunnyhillweddings.co.uk.

We have a comprehensive list of taxi firms
to share with you and stress that you share
this with your guests as soon as possible,
reminding them that pre booking is essential
Alternatively, we highly recommend East
Yorkshire vintage buses who are extremely
reasonable if you wish to provide transport
for your guests with a fixed departure time.
They really do offer a 5* service at Bunny
Hill. If you are interested in booking one of
these for your guest please get in touch
using the below details:

Adele Peacham - Coaching Supervisor 
(East Yorkshire Buses/Coaches)
Tel: 01482 381718



We look forward to welcoming you
back to celebrate with us in 2022 and

beyond!
'The Bunny Hill Team' 

x

The Bunny Hill Team

We are delighted to welcome Amanda to
the team as our Housekeeper and part time
Assistant Coordinator. As well as her
important role keeping our accommodation
to a high standard and welcoming guests on
arrival, Amanda will also be assisting our
full time Coordinators from time to time in
the running of wedding days.

In February our team will be expanding
further with the addition of our new full
time Coordinator James who has years of
experience in the wedding industry, working
in venues across the Yorkshire region. We
can't wait to welcome him to the team!

Site Improvements

We are pleased to say that we will be resurfacing the access road leading to Bunny Hill
in the New Year. It is currently in a state of disrepair and despite lobbying East Riding
of Yorkshire Council, who have the responsibility to maintain it, for a number of years
now, the necessary work has not taken place. We will undertake the work ourselves in
early 2022 as a courtesy to our customers. Hopefully there will be no further need to
remove false teeth and wear a support bra when visiting us!


